
2203 Ac 14:12 Jupiter

2203 Ac 14:13 Jupiter

2203.  Strong's Dictionary Study

2203. Zeus {dzyooce}; of uncertain affinity; in the oblique
cases there is used instead of it a (probably cognate) name Dis
{deece}, which is otherwise obsolete; Zeus or Dis (among the
Latins, Jupiter or Jove), the supreme deity of the Greeks: --
Jupiter.[ql

 

~~~~~~

 2203 -- Jupiter.

2203   Interlinear Index Study

2203  ACT 014 012 And they called <2564 -kaleo -> Barnabas <0921
-Barnabas -> ,  Jupiter <{2203} -Zeus -> ;  and Paul <3972 -
Paulos -> ,  Mercurius <2060 -Hermes -> ,  because <1894 -epeide
-> he was the chief <2233 -hegeomai -> speaker <3056 -logos -> .

2203  ACT 014 013 Then <1161 -de -> the priest <2409 -hiereus ->
of Jupiter <{2203} -Zeus -> ,  which <3588 -ho -> was before
<4253 -pro -> their city <4172 -polis -> ,  brought <5342 -phero
-> oxen <5022 -tauros -> and garlands <4725 -stemma -> unto the
gates <4440 -pulon -> ,  and would <2309 -thelo -> have done
sacrifice <2380 -thuo -> with the people <3793 -ochlos -> .

 

~~~~~~

  Zeus 2203 -- Jupiter.

* jupiter , 1356 , 2203 ,

 

~~~~~~

   after 1223 #  Expanded Dictionary Study

  after 1223 # dia {dee-ah'}; a primary preposition denoting the
channel of an act; through (in very wide applications, local,
causal, or occasional): -- {after}, always, among, at, to avoid,
because of (that), briefly, by, for (cause)...fore, from, in, by
occasion of, of, by reason of, for sake, that, thereby,
therefore, X though, through(-out), to, wherefore, with(-in). In
composition it retains the same general import.[ql ***. Dia. See
2203.[ql
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  again 1364 # dis {dece}; adverb from 1417; twice: -- {again},
twice.[ql ***. Dis. See 2203.[ql

  always 1223 # dia {dee-ah'}; a primary preposition denoting
the channel of an act; through (in very wide applications, local,
 causal, or occasional): -- after, {always}, among, at, to avoid,
 because of (that), briefly, by, for (cause)...fore, from, in,
by occasion of, of, by reason of, for sake, that, thereby,
therefore, X though, through(-out), to, wherefore, with(-in). In
composition it retains the same general import.[ql ***. Dia. See
2203.[ql

  among 1223 # dia {dee-ah'}; a primary preposition denoting the
channel of an act; through (in very wide applications, local,
causal, or occasional): -- after, always, {among}, at, to avoid,
because of (that), briefly, by, for (cause)...fore, from, in, by
occasion of, of, by reason of, for sake, that, thereby,
therefore, X though, through(-out), to, wherefore, with(-in). In
composition it retains the same general import.[ql ***. Dia. See
2203.[ql

  and 1359 # Dioskouroi {dee-os'-koo-roy}; from the alternate of
2203 and a form of the base of 2877; sons of Jupiter, i.e. the
twins Dioscuri: -- Castor {and} Pollux.[ql

  at 1223 # dia {dee-ah'}; a primary preposition denoting the
channel of an act; through (in very wide applications, local,
causal, or occasional): -- after, always, among, {at}, to avoid,
because of (that), briefly, by, for (cause)...fore, from, in, by
occasion of, of, by reason of, for sake, that, thereby,
therefore, X though, through(-out), to, wherefore, with(-in). In
composition it retains the same general import.[ql ***. Dia. See
2203.[ql

  avoid 1223 # dia {dee-ah'}; a primary preposition denoting the
channel of an act; through (in very wide applications, local,
causal, or occasional): -- after, always, among, at, to {avoid},
because of (that), briefly, by, for (cause)...fore, from, in, by
occasion of, of, by reason of, for sake, that, thereby,
therefore, X though, through(-out), to, wherefore, with(-in). In
composition it retains the same general import.[ql ***. Dia. See
2203.[ql

  because 1223 # dia {dee-ah'}; a primary preposition denoting
the channel of an act; through (in very wide applications, local,
 causal, or occasional): -- after, always, among, at, to avoid,
{because} of (that), briefly, by, for (cause)...fore, from, in,
by occasion of, of, by reason of, for sake, that, thereby,
therefore, X though, through(-out), to, wherefore, with(-in). In
composition it retains the same general import.[ql ***. Dia. See
2203.[ql

  break 1358 # diorusso {dee-or-oos'-so}; from 1223 and 3736; to
penetrate burglariously: -- {break} through (up).[ql ***. Dios.
See 2203.[ql

  briefly 1223 # dia {dee-ah'}; a primary preposition denoting
the channel of an act; through (in very wide applications, local,
 causal, or occasional): -- after, always, among, at, to avoid,
because of (that), {briefly}, by, for (cause)...fore, from, in,
by occasion of, of, by reason of, for sake, that, thereby,
therefore, X though, through(-out), to, wherefore, with(-in). In
composition it retains the same general import.[ql ***. Dia. See
2203.[ql
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  by 1223 # dia {dee-ah'}; a primary preposition denoting the
channel of an act; through (in very wide applications, local,
causal, or occasional): -- after, always, among, at, to avoid,
because of (that), briefly, by, for (cause)...fore, from, in, by
occasion of, of, {by} reason of, for sake, that, thereby,
therefore, X though, through(-out), to, wherefore, with(-in). In
composition it retains the same general import.[ql ***. Dia. See
2203.[ql

  by 1223 # dia {dee-ah'}; a primary preposition denoting the
channel of an act; through (in very wide applications, local,
causal, or occasional): -- after, always, among, at, to avoid,
because of (that), briefly, by, for (cause)...fore, from, in,
{by} occasion of, of, by reason of, for sake, that, thereby,
therefore, X though, through(-out), to, wherefore, with(-in). In
composition it retains the same general import.[ql ***. Dia. See
2203.[ql

  by 1223 # dia {dee-ah'}; a primary preposition denoting the
channel of an act; through (in very wide applications, local,
causal, or occasional): -- after, always, among, at, to avoid,
because of (that), briefly, {by}, for (cause)...fore, from, in,
by occasion of, of, by reason of, for sake, that, thereby,
therefore, X though, through(-out), to, wherefore, with(-in). In
composition it retains the same general import.[ql ***. Dia. See
2203.[ql

  Castor 1359 # Dioskouroi {dee-os'-koo-roy}; from the alternate
of 2203 and a form of the base of 2877; sons of Jupiter, i.e.
the twins Dioscuri: -- {Castor} and Pollux.[ql

  cause)...fore 1223 # dia {dee-ah'}; a primary preposition
denoting the channel of an act; through (in very wide
applications, local, causal, or occasional): -- after, always,
among, at, to avoid, because of (that), briefly, by, for
({cause)...fore}, from, in, by occasion of, of, by reason of,
for sake, that, thereby, therefore, X though, through(-out), to,
wherefore, with(-in). In composition it retains the same general
import.[ql ***. Dia. See 2203.[ql

  Diotrephes 1361 # Diotrephes {dee-ot-ref-ace'}; from the
alternate of 2203 and 5142; Jove-nourished; Diotrephes, an
opponent of Christianity: -- {Diotrephes}.[ql

  down 1356 # diopetes {dee-op-et'-ace}; from the alternate of
2203 and the alternate of 4098; sky-fallen (i.e. an aerolite): --
 which fell {down} from Jupiter.[ql

  fair 2105 # eudia {yoo-dee'-ah}; feminine from 2095 and the
alternate of 2203 (as the god of the weather); a clear sky, i.e.
fine weather: -- {fair} weather.[ql

  fell 1356 # diopetes {dee-op-et'-ace}; from the alternate of
2203 and the alternate of 4098; sky-fallen (i.e. an aerolite): --
 which {fell} down from Jupiter.[ql

  for 1223 # dia {dee-ah'}; a primary preposition denoting the
channel of an act; through (in very wide applications, local,
causal, or occasional): -- after, always, among, at, to avoid,
because of (that), briefly, by, for (cause)...fore, from, in, by
occasion of, of, by reason of, {for} sake, that, thereby,
therefore, X though, through(-out), to, wherefore, with(-in). In
composition it retains the same general import.[ql ***. Dia. See
2203.[ql

  for 1223 # dia {dee-ah'}; a primary preposition denoting the
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channel of an act; through (in very wide applications, local,
causal, or occasional): -- after, always, among, at, to avoid,
because of (that), briefly, by, {for} (cause)...fore, from, in,
by occasion of, of, by reason of, for sake, that, thereby,
therefore, X though, through(-out), to, wherefore, with(-in). In
composition it retains the same general import.[ql ***. Dia. See
2203.[ql

  from 1223 # dia {dee-ah'}; a primary preposition denoting the
channel of an act; through (in very wide applications, local,
causal, or occasional): -- after, always, among, at, to avoid,
because of (that), briefly, by, for (cause)...fore, {from}, in,
by occasion of, of, by reason of, for sake, that, thereby,
therefore, X though, through(-out), to, wherefore, with(-in). In
composition it retains the same general import.[ql ***. Dia. See
2203.[ql

  from 1356 # diopetes {dee-op-et'-ace}; from the alternate of
2203 and the alternate of 4098; sky-fallen (i.e. an aerolite): --
 which fell down {from} Jupiter.[ql

  in 1223 # dia {dee-ah'}; a primary preposition denoting the
channel of an act; through (in very wide applications, local,
causal, or occasional): -- after, always, among, at, to avoid,
because of (that), briefly, by, for (cause)...fore, from, {in},
by occasion of, of, by reason of, for sake, that, thereby,
therefore, X though, through(-out), to, wherefore, with(-in). In
composition it retains the same general import.[ql ***. Dia. See
2203.[ql

  Jupiter 1356 # diopetes {dee-op-et'-ace}; from the alternate
of 2203 and the alternate of 4098; sky-fallen (i.e. an aerolite):
 -- which fell down from {Jupiter}.[ql

  Jupiter 2203 # Zeus {dzyooce}; of uncertain affinity; in the
oblique cases there is used instead of it a (probably cognate)
name Dis {deece}, which is otherwise obsolete; Zeus or Dis
(among the Latins, Jupiter or Jove), the supreme deity of the
Greeks: -- {Jupiter}.[ql

  occasion 1223 # dia {dee-ah'}; a primary preposition denoting
the channel of an act; through (in very wide applications, local,
 causal, or occasional): -- after, always, among, at, to avoid,
because of (that), briefly, by, for (cause)...fore, from, in, by
{occasion} of, of, by reason of, for sake, that, thereby,
therefore, X though, through(-out), to, wherefore, with(-in). In
composition it retains the same general import.[ql ***. Dia. See
2203.[ql

  of 1223 # dia {dee-ah'}; a primary preposition denoting the
channel of an act; through (in very wide applications, local,
causal, or occasional): -- after, always, among, at, to avoid,
because of (that), briefly, by, for (cause)...fore, from, in, by
occasion of, of, by reason {of}, for sake, that, thereby,
therefore, X though, through(-out), to, wherefore, with(-in). In
composition it retains the same general import.[ql ***. Dia. See
2203.[ql

  of 1223 # dia {dee-ah'}; a primary preposition denoting the
channel of an act; through (in very wide applications, local,
causal, or occasional): -- after, always, among, at, to avoid,
because of (that), briefly, by, for (cause)...fore, from, in, by
occasion of, {of}, by reason of, for sake, that, thereby,
therefore, X though, through(-out), to, wherefore, with(-in). In
composition it retains the same general import.[ql ***. Dia. See
2203.[ql
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  of 1223 # dia {dee-ah'}; a primary preposition denoting the
channel of an act; through (in very wide applications, local,
causal, or occasional): -- after, always, among, at, to avoid,
because of (that), briefly, by, for (cause)...fore, from, in, by
occasion {of}, of, by reason of, for sake, that, thereby,
therefore, X though, through(-out), to, wherefore, with(-in). In
composition it retains the same general import.[ql ***. Dia. See
2203.[ql

  of 1223 # dia {dee-ah'}; a primary preposition denoting the
channel of an act; through (in very wide applications, local,
causal, or occasional): -- after, always, among, at, to avoid,
because {of} (that), briefly, by, for (cause)...fore, from, in,
by occasion of, of, by reason of, for sake, that, thereby,
therefore, X though, through(-out), to, wherefore, with(-in). In
composition it retains the same general import.[ql ***. Dia. See
2203.[ql

  Pollux 1359 # Dioskouroi {dee-os'-koo-roy}; from the alternate
of 2203 and a form of the base of 2877; sons of Jupiter, i.e.
the twins Dioscuri: -- Castor and {Pollux}.[ql

  reason 1223 # dia {dee-ah'}; a primary preposition denoting
the channel of an act; through (in very wide applications, local,
 causal, or occasional): -- after, always, among, at, to avoid,
because of (that), briefly, by, for (cause)...fore, from, in, by
occasion of, of, by {reason} of, for sake, that, thereby,
therefore, X though, through(-out), to, wherefore, with(-in). In
composition it retains the same general import.[ql ***. Dia. See
2203.[ql

  sake 1223 # dia {dee-ah'}; a primary preposition denoting the
channel of an act; through (in very wide applications, local,
causal, or occasional): -- after, always, among, at, to avoid,
because of (that), briefly, by, for (cause)...fore, from, in, by
occasion of, of, by reason of, for {sake}, that, thereby,
therefore, X though, through(-out), to, wherefore, with(-in). In
composition it retains the same general import.[ql ***. Dia. See
2203.[ql

  that 1223 # dia {dee-ah'}; a primary preposition denoting the
channel of an act; through (in very wide applications, local,
causal, or occasional): -- after, always, among, at, to avoid,
because of (that), briefly, by, for (cause)...fore, from, in, by
occasion of, of, by reason of, for sake, {that}, thereby,
therefore, X though, through(-out), to, wherefore, with(-in). In
composition it retains the same general import.[ql ***. Dia. See
2203.[ql

  that 1223 # dia {dee-ah'}; a primary preposition denoting the
channel of an act; through (in very wide applications, local,
causal, or occasional): -- after, always, among, at, to avoid,
because of ({that}), briefly, by, for (cause)...fore, from, in,
by occasion of, of, by reason of, for sake, that, thereby,
therefore, X though, through(-out), to, wherefore, with(-in). In
composition it retains the same general import.[ql ***. Dia. See
2203.[ql

  thereby 1223 # dia {dee-ah'}; a primary preposition denoting
the channel of an act; through (in very wide applications, local,
 causal, or occasional): -- after, always, among, at, to avoid,
because of (that), briefly, by, for (cause)...fore, from, in, by
occasion of, of, by reason of, for sake, that, {thereby},
therefore, X though, through(-out), to, wherefore, with(-in). In
composition it retains the same general import.[ql ***. Dia. See

Page 5

12/8/2021



2203.[ql

  therefore 1223 # dia {dee-ah'}; a primary preposition denoting
the channel of an act; through (in very wide applications, local,
 causal, or occasional): -- after, always, among, at, to avoid,
because of (that), briefly, by, for (cause)...fore, from, in, by
occasion of, of, by reason of, for sake, that, thereby,
{therefore}, X though, through(-out), to, wherefore, with(-in).
In composition it retains the same general import.[ql ***. Dia.
See 2203.[ql

  though 1223 # dia {dee-ah'}; a primary preposition denoting
the channel of an act; through (in very wide applications, local,
 causal, or occasional): -- after, always, among, at, to avoid,
because of (that), briefly, by, for (cause)...fore, from, in, by
occasion of, of, by reason of, for sake, that, thereby,
therefore, X {though}, through(-out), to, wherefore, with(-in).
In composition it retains the same general import.[ql ***. Dia.
See 2203.[ql

  through 1223 # dia {dee-ah'}; a primary preposition denoting
the channel of an act; through (in very wide applications, local,
 causal, or occasional): -- after, always, among, at, to avoid,
because of (that), briefly, by, for (cause)...fore, from, in, by
occasion of, of, by reason of, for sake, that, thereby,
therefore, X though, {through}(-out), to, wherefore, with(-in).
In composition it retains the same general import.[ql ***. Dia.
See 2203.[ql

  through 1358 # diorusso {dee-or-oos'-so}; from 1223 and 3736;
to penetrate burglariously: -- break {through} (up).[ql ***.
Dios. See 2203.[ql

  to 1223 # dia {dee-ah'}; a primary preposition denoting the
channel of an act; through (in very wide applications, local,
causal, or occasional): -- after, always, among, at, to avoid,
because of (that), briefly, by, for (cause)...fore, from, in, by
occasion of, of, by reason of, for sake, that, thereby,
therefore, X though, through(-out), {to}, wherefore, with(-in).
In composition it retains the same general import.[ql ***. Dia.
See 2203.[ql

  to 1223 # dia {dee-ah'}; a primary preposition denoting the
channel of an act; through (in very wide applications, local,
causal, or occasional): -- after, always, among, at, {to} avoid,
because of (that), briefly, by, for (cause)...fore, from, in, by
occasion of, of, by reason of, for sake, that, thereby,
therefore, X though, through(-out), to, wherefore, with(-in). In
composition it retains the same general import.[ql ***. Dia. See
2203.[ql

  twice 1364 # dis {dece}; adverb from 1417; twice: -- again,
{twice}.[ql ***. Dis. See 2203.[ql

  up 1358 # diorusso {dee-or-oos'-so}; from 1223 and 3736; to
penetrate burglariously: -- break through ({up}).[ql ***. Dios.
See 2203.[ql

  weather 2105 # eudia {yoo-dee'-ah}; feminine from 2095 and the
alternate of 2203 (as the god of the weather); a clear sky, i.e.
fine weather: -- fair {weather}.[ql

  wherefore 1223 # dia {dee-ah'}; a primary preposition denoting
the channel of an act; through (in very wide applications, local,
 causal, or occasional): -- after, always, among, at, to avoid,
because of (that), briefly, by, for (cause)...fore, from, in, by
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occasion of, of, by reason of, for sake, that, thereby,
therefore, X though, through(-out), to, {wherefore}, with(-in).
In composition it retains the same general import.[ql ***. Dia.
See 2203.[ql

  which 1356 # diopetes {dee-op-et'-ace}; from the alternate of
2203 and the alternate of 4098; sky-fallen (i.e. an aerolite): --
 {which} fell down from Jupiter.[ql

  with 1223 # dia {dee-ah'}; a primary preposition denoting the
channel of an act; through (in very wide applications, local,
causal, or occasional): -- after, always, among, at, to avoid,
because of (that), briefly, by, for (cause)...fore, from, in, by
occasion of, of, by reason of, for sake, that, thereby,
therefore, X though, through(-out), to, wherefore, {with}(-in).
In composition it retains the same general import.[ql ***. Dia.
See 2203.[ql

  Zenas 2211 # Zenas {dzay-nas'}; probably contracted from a
poetic form of 2203 and 1435; Jove-given; Zenas, a Christian: --
{Zenas}.[ql

 

~~~~~~

 2203. Cross Reference Study

2203.

2203 Zeus  * jupiter , 1356 diopetes  , {2203 Zeus } ,

 

~~~~~~

 2203 - Zeus -  Act 14:12 Jupiter

2203 - Zeus -  Act 14:13 Jupiter
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